SCHOOLS FORUM

13th December 2016

Budget update 2017-18
	Lead Officer
	Richard Morgan

	Contact details
	Richard_morgan@bathnes.gov.uk  01225 395220

	Forum asked to decide / steer / be informed
	To decide on the allocation of resources for behaviour panel funding 

	Time Needed
	 10 Mins


Introduction
The forum agreed at the September meeting to consult schools on the removal of panel funding from the schools funding allocations in order to allocate directly to the area panels.
A copy of the consultation and the responses is shown in the appendices.

The responses show the following results

	Sector
	In Favour 
	Against
	Neither

	Primary
	28
	2
	2

	Secondary
	3
	9
	0

	Other
	3
	0
	0

	Total
	34
	11
	2


From the responses received it can be seen that there is a direct split between the primary and secondary sectors.
As the resources form part of the de delegated resources it is possible for a different decision to be made for the two sectors.

Forum is asked to decide on whether the resources will be removed from the schools formula and allocated directly to the behaviour panels.  [image: image1.png]
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